From: Max Perry [mailto:maxandcarole@gmail.com]

Sent: Friday, October 03, 2014 8:54 AM

To: PDS_Planning_Commission

Subject: October 9, Comprehensive Plan- Town Hall Meeting

To Planning Commission,

The Cherry Point area has been designated as Whatcom County's 'Heavy Industry area' and should stay as
such. It is an ideal deep water port, needing no dredging, and is ideally suited for the proposed Commodities
Terminal.

I heartily endorse keeping Cherry Point designated as 'Heavy Industrial'.

Best regards.

Max L Perry
Whatcom, County
360-384-1044



